LINDENWOQOD

September 21, 2016

Corey E. Mohn

CAPS Network

7501 W. 149th Terrace
Overland Park, KS 66223

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter of endorsement for the CAPS programs within the CAPS Network. The CAPS
Network places a high value on innovation, experiential learning, mentorship, and business partnerships.
By encouraging the students to connect and work with business professionals, these programs are
preparing students for their endeavors not only in higher education, but in their professional careers and
involvement as engaged citizens. This very concept proves alignment with the mission statement of
Lindenwood University; developing the whole person — as an educated, responsible citizen of a global
community.

Participants are challenged to discover their strengths and passions, work in an environment where
reative thinking and problem solving is encouraged, and to engage in local business and community
needs. These unique experiences allow the students to develop and sharpen their professional skills such
as understanding expectations, time management, and other essential business values. In turn, students
receive a one-of-a-kind college-level learning experience, at the secondary level. Lindenwood University
commends the CAPS Network for developing these programs and leading the way in innovative learning,

As an institution of higher learning, Lindenwood University is delighted to provide continued support for
the CAPS Network programs. We graciously wish the participating students continued success, and

enthusiastically welcome these motivated students to our campus.

Sincere

J6e Parisi, Ed.D
Vice President for Enrollment Management
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